
 

 

Dear Members of the SME Intergroup, 

The SME Intergroup cordially invites you to a breakfast 
discussion hosted by  

 

on the topic of 

The CRR/CRD IV Review: Impact on 
Financing of the Real Economy and 

Co-operative Banks 
 

Wednesday, 8 November 2017 
08:00 – 09:00 am, Members' Salon 

European Parliament, Brussels 

 



Agenda 

Opening 

 Kay SWINBURNE, MEP (ECR), Vice-President of the SME Intergroup and Vice-Chair of 
the ECON Committee  
 

Statements 

 Peter SIMON, MEP (S&D), Vice-Chair of the ECON Committee and Rapporteur on the 
Revision of the Capital Requirements Regulation (CRR) and Directive (CRD) 

 Johannes REHULKA, Member of the Board, European Association of Co-operative 
Banks (EACB) and Director Fachverband Raiffeisenbanken Austria 

 Gerhard HUEMER, Director Economic and Fiscal Policy, UEAPME - European 
Association of Craft, Small and Medium-Sized Enterprises 

 Klaus WIEDNER, Head of Unit, Bank Regulation and Supervision, DG FISMA, 
European Commission 

 

Conclusions 

 Hervé GUIDER, General Manager, European Association of Co-operative Banks 
(EACB) 
 

Discussion with the audience 

 

 

Registration 

If you want to attend the event, please provide a short confirmation by 31 October 2017, 

12:00 am to othmar.karas-office@europarl.europa.eu. Please inform us on behalf of which 

organization you are attending and which position you are holding. 

If you need accreditation, please copy the table below, fill in your details and send us no 

later than by 31 October 2017, 12:00 am the following information: 

 

Family name First name Date of birth Nationality ID card type No of ID card 

      

Accreditation badges for visitors will be distributed at the Temporary Accreditation Centre 
(see image below) at 07:40 am. A member of our team will then accompany you to the MEP 
Salon where the SME Intergroup breakfast meeting will take place. If you have an access 
badge, you can activate your badge at the Temporary Accreditation Centre and enter the 
building independently. Due to increased level of alert extra time for security checks to access 
the building is needed. Please be on time and make sure you have your passport or ID card 
ready. 

mailto:othmar.karas-office@europarl.europa.eu


  

 


